
Chess at The Mead. Summer Term 2024.  

Beginners’ Class: Monday 12.45-1.15 p.m. 
 

 

 
 

 
“The game of chess is not merely an idle amusement. Several very valuable qualities of the 
mind, useful in the course of human life, are to be acquired or strengthened by it… Life is a 
kind of Chess, in which we have often points to gain, and competitors or adversaries to 
contend with.” – Benjamin Franklin 
 

 
The price is £65 for the term and new applicants should email interest, by Friday 19th April please, 

marked Beginners’ Chess to Peter Lalic. 

 

Previous attendees can pay directly to the following account: 

 

Reference for electronic payments: 

Mead + surname of child + initial. 

Bank details: sort code: 30-98-36 account number: 29982868 name: Play Chess (Lalic) 
 
Your child is welcome to try the club out for one week with no obligation. 

 

 ‘It is our hope that none of our pupils will be excluded from taking part in clubs on grounds of 
cost.  If your child is eligible for pupil premium and you have concerns about the cost of this 
club, please let us know.  The school is able to consider funding up to a maximum of one club 
per half term per child.’ 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Peter Lalic  

Candidate Chess Master. 

PeterLalic@ymail.com 

 

Chess will commence on Monday April 22nd and 

finish on Monday July 8th. 

 

No chess in half-term. 
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